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Cover Photo.: The outgoing and incoming SMU
Catholic Servant Leadership Council members
gathered for a final “Summit” leadership day at the

end of the spring semester. At the Summit, officers
trained new leaders on their roles in the SMU
Catholic Community, and prayed a commissioning
for the graduating seniors.

CATHOLIC CENTER SUMMER HOURS
9 AM—5 PM

Monday—Friday

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS & LECTORS
Extraordinary Ministers Lectors
Carolina Waggoner Marie Krebs
Doug Waggoner Jan Ware

Peter Larsen Full schedule available at smucatholic.org

PRAYER REQUESTS
Please pray for our brothers and sisters in Christ.
Nancy Swanson Rory Meyers
Fletcher Ward Patty Stark
Courtney Schoessow Geisler Family
Dick Hoesterey Andrew Collins
Biddie Jordan Toby Bartholow

Jim Kelley

SMU CATHOLIC SUMMER FUN!

Our Summer Fun schedule is out for May and June!
Whether you’re only in Dallas a few weeks for class
or are here all summer working an internship, join
us for any or all of the events below—with plenty
more to come in July and August!

Tues May 30 6:30-9 PM
The 635 | Granada Theater

Thurs Jun 01 6:30-9 PM
Sand Volleyball | Dedman Sports

Mon Jun 05 12-2 PM
Blood Drive | Red Cross Dallas

Sat Jun 10 3-9 PM
Board Game Marathon | Catholic Center

Tues Jun 20 6:30-8 PM
Summer Bible Study | Catholic Center

Thurs Jun 22 6:30-9 PM
Sand Volleyball | Dedman Sports

Tues Jun 27 6:30-9 PM
Mass & Film Theology | Catholic Center

KIDS LITURGY COORDINATORS NEEDED

We are looking for two parents to take over the
coordination of the Kids Liturgy program for the
2017-2018 school year. Traditionally, one parent
manages the older group and another manages the
younger group. Please contact Cynthia Alva at
cyalva@gmail.com if interested.

AED IN PERKINS CHAPEL

An AED (automated external defibrillator) has
been installed in the vesting room of Perkins
Chapel for emergencies. If you use this, please do
not forget to have someone dial 911 as well.

SUMMER STEWARDSHIP

Please remember that summer collections can lag
as people vacation, students are away, and our
Mass schedule is reduced. If you would like to set
up automated draft or billing to ensure SMU
Catholic receives your stewardship gifts, please
contact Beverly Mendoza at 214-987-0044 or
beverlym@smu.edu. Thank you for your support!

SMU CATHOLIC STAFF

Father Arthur Unachukwu, Chaplain/Director
arthur@smu.edu

Deacon Jake Schroepfer, Associate Director
jschroepfer@smu.edu

Cody Barras, Campus Minister
cbarras@smu.edu

Dave Moore, Director of Worship
bookdavemoore@gmail.com

Beverly Mendoza, Director of Development
beverlym@smu.edu

Melissa Humason, Office Manager
mhumason@smu.edu

Monsignor Milam Joseph
mjoseph@cathdal.org
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